Molalla High School Weekly Newsletter

Molalla High School Website: mhs.molallariv.k12.or.us

Weekly Bulletin for students can be found on our website, click on STUDENTS, and drop down to Bulletin

Molalla High School Career, College, and Scholarship Facebook Page – Check it out on Facebook

Graduation Orders for Announcements, Cap and Gown

A representative from Jostens will be here on Monday, November 20 to talk to our senior students about graduation orders. Order packets will be handed out for students to take home. A representative from Jostens will be back to MHS on November 27 and 28 during lunch to collect completed orders from senior students.

Digital Audiobooks Available to Students

The Molalla High School library now has digital audiobooks and eBooks available for students for checkout! If you are on the library website, it is the Overdrive audiobooks and eBooks link, or go to: https://molallarivor.libraryreserve.com Sign-in is the same as their computer sign in: firstnamelastname. Students can download books to their own device using the Overdrive app, or they can check out a Kindle or mp3 player from the library.

Grad Party Pie Fundraiser -orders arrive on November 17

Parents, if your son/daughter sold pies for the Grad Party, please have them pick up pies on November 17th after school between 2:30 and 5:30 in the foods room (1E). Thank You for your support of Senior Grad Night, Grad Party Committee Members

English Learners/Migrant Parent Meeting

The next English Learners/Migrant parent meeting will be Tuesday, November 14th at 6:00 PM at Molalla Elementary School. The presenter is Mr. Rick Puente, who is the Director of Public Safety for the Beaverton School District. The presentation will be in Spanish with translation to English available.

Share the Love Applications Now Available

Molalla High School's annual "Share the Love" event is coming up! During the month of February, with the help of the community, the school dedicates the entire month to raise money for a selected family or organization that is experiencing hardships. (I.e. medical needs, financial support, etc.) Below is an application if you are interested, or know of anyone who may be interested in being this year's beneficiary. Applications are due to Ms. Behrle at the high school by December 1, 2017. 2018 Share the Love Application.pdf

Singing Christmas Tree Performance

Singing Christmas Tree Performances will be Thursday, December 7 at 7:00 p.m., Friday, December 8 at 7:00 p.m. and Saturday, December 9 at 1:00 p.m. and 7:00 p.m. Singing Christmas Tree tickets will go on sale on **to the general public** on November 15 for \$9.00 per ticket. All ticket sales are online with one exception...on November 18th; from 10:00 a.m.-2:00 p.m. a Singing Christmas Tree Committee member will be available to assist you with a cash purchase at the Molalla City Library, 201 E 5th St. To purchase on-line go https://events.ticketprinting.com/event/25231

Senior Citizens(age 65+) discounted tickets (for matinee only) can be purchased by going to the Molalla Senior Center, located at 315 Kennel Ave., Molalla. The front desk staff at the Senior Center will have a discount code available for you to purchase your tickets using the computers at the center.

Winter Sports Practices Begin Monday, November 13

Winter sports are Boys Basketball, Girls Basketball, Wrestling and Swimming. Participants must have a sports physical and athletic emergency form on file with the athletic secretary and have passing grades in all classes. If you have questions please contact Deb Freshour at Debbie.freshour@molallariv.k12.or.us or 503-759-7305.

Cardiac Screening at MHS

FREE Play Smart - Youth Heart Screenings for Youth Aged 12-18

Dates: Nov. 21 & 22 @ 8:30am - 4:00pm

Location: Molalla High School

All students in PE and Health classes at Molalla High School will be given the Play Smart parent consent form and Play Smart student health questionnaire to take home to parents to complete if they want their child to participate in the screening. The forms will be handed out on Monday, November 13 and must be returned to the class teacher by Thursday, November 16 to participate. If you would like your child to be screened and they do not have a PE or Health class this trimester, complete the attached consent form and questionnaire and turn these forms in at the high school main office by Thursday, November 16. The screening for those who are not in a PE/Health class will take place on November 21 and 22 between 2:40-4:00 p.m. at the high school.

Play Smart site: www.playsmartgetscreened.org

Access video: Go to the Play Smart main page, www.playsmartgetscreened.org and click on the hyperlinked "educational video" in the middle of the page. This educational video takes you through the screening process.

Up Coming Events

Friday, 11/10 No School – Holiday, Veteran's Day Observed

Sat., 11/11 FFA Auction and Dinner, tickets are \$20.00 a person and may be purchased at the door. Silent auction goes from 4:00 p.m. until 6:00 p.m., dinner starts at 6:00 p.m., and the Oral Auction starts at 7:00 p.m.

The Molalla River School District is an equal opportunity educator and employer.